
From: Sasha Neri <nerisash@chipublib.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 4:03 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Diane Marshbank <marshban@chipublib.org> 
Subject: Donation to CPL for STEAM learning 
 
Hi Steve, 
I recently completed a year of STEAM learning and facilitation with the Public Library Innovation 
Exchange (PLIX), funded by the Institute of Museum and Library Services. 
 
In order to participate in the distance programming, the Chicago Public Library received the following 
items: 

• Owl Meeting Pro  
• Flashforge Finder 3D Printer  

• Cricut Maker, electronic cutter  

• Lume Cube Bicolor LED Light  

• Lume Cube Panel GO  

• OKIOLABS T Plus Camera for 11” x 17” documents  

• OKIOLABS S Camera  

• ViewSonic M1 Mini+ Ultra Portable LED Projector  

• Green screen  

• Logitech Web Camera  

• Blue Yeti Microphone  

• JOBY Gorillapod Tripod  

• Sabrent 4-port USB Hub  

  

Thank you!, 
 

Sasha Neri (she/her) | Librarian 

Maker Lab, TCI | Chicago Public Library 

312-747-4295 | nerisash@chipublib.org 

mailto:nerisash@chipublib.org
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org
mailto:marshban@chipublib.org
https://www.chipublib.org/maker-lab/
mailto:nerisash@chipublib.org

